
Website Administrator Report for the 2018 Spring Assembly 

Welcome all the new GSRs, DCMs, trusted servants and visitors! Please encourage your groups 
to explore the area website aa-nia.org. They’ll find lots of useful information, such as links to 
district meeting lists, and area-wide events listing and area and district contact information. 

A few website statistics: in a 30-day period ending on March 22, 2018 there were a total of 
1,859 visits by 1,307 users accessing 4,053 page views. 52% of the visitors were using handheld 
devices, the vast majority of which were phones. The most frequently accessed page was the 
meeting lists, followed by the area calendar. There were 67 visits to the survey page with the 
area inventory. 

Submitted by John C and Earl. N. 
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